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Year 6 Open Day – Thursday 21st September 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
As part of our transition programme, Hayle Academy is providing an Open Day for Year 6 students from our local primary 
schools. This will provide the opportunity for them to experience a day in the life of Hayle Academy.  
  
Therefore, students in Year 8 and in Year 9 will be learning from home on Thursday 21st September. They are expected 
to complete their home learning for their timetabled lessons that day; this will be set via our Class Charts platform.  
 
Students are expected to join a morning tutor time Google Meet at 08:50 – 09:00. A register of attendance will be taken 
‘live’ and their tutor will provide further details to your child on how to access the Google Meet through their tutor time 
Google Classroom next week. 
 
Our Year 8 and 9 students are of an age when they should largely be able to manage their learning through our online 
learning. Students who need support during the day can contact their teachers, tutors and our pastoral and safeguarding 
teams via their emails. In addition, a Google Classroom will be available to support students during the day – a member 
of staff will be on hand to answer any questions or to provide any further support with the home learning ‘live’ during 
the timetabled lesson. 
 
If your child receives free school meals and does not have the IT equipment they need to study at home please contact 
us. Parents can phone Reception on 01736 753009 or email enquiries@hayle.tpacademytrust.net. In addition, if your 
child requires any support with accessing their Class Charts profile, please do let us know. 
 
Year 8 and Year 9 students are expected in school on Friday 22nd September by 08:50 as normal. 
  
On behalf of staff and Governors, I would like to thank parents for their continued support and partnership and, as 
always, our staff team are on hand to provide advice should you need us. Please do not hesitate to get in touch if we 
can be of any assistance or if you have any questions about your child's support, education or progress.  
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Melissa Lock 
Headteacher 
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